Knutsford Town Council

Town Clerk: Adam Keppel-Green

Council Offices, Toft Road, Knutsford, Cheshire, WA16 6TA 01565 653929 www.knutsfordtowncouncil.gov.uk townclerk@knutsfordtowncouncil.gov.uk

Monday 6th March

Notice is hereby given of the



Annual Town Meeting of Knutsford

The Annual Assembly of the Town Meeting for Knutsford will be held in Knutsford Little Theatre on Wednesday 15th March 2023 at 7pm.

The meeting is **not** a Council meeting, but a meeting of the electors of Knutsford and as such all residents are encouraged to attend. The meeting will be chaired by the Mayor of Knutsford, Cllr Mike Houghton.

Cllr Mike Houghton

Mayor of Knutsford

Agenda

- 1 WELCOME FROM THE MAYOR OF KNUTSFORD
- 2 MINUTES OF THE 2022 TOWN MEETING
- 3 COMMUNITY PRESENTATIONS

To receive short presentations from the Knutsford and District Talking Newspaper and Toft Cricket Club

3 OPEN FORUM

An opportunity for residents to raise suggestions, questions, comments or concerns about any matter affecting Knutsford. Questions about the work of the Town Council will be answered by the Town Mayor or Town Clerk where possible. All other issues will be followed up by the Town Council after the meeting.

4 PRESENTATION OF THE 2023 KNUTSFORD TOWN AWARDS



Knutsford Town Council

Town Clerk: Adam Keppel-Green

Council Offices, Toft Road, Knutsford, Cheshire, WA16 6TA 01565 653929 www.knutsfordtowncouncil.gov.uk townclerk@knutsfordtowncouncil.gov.uk



Minutes of the forty-ninth Annual Town Meeting of Knutsford held at 7pm on Wednesday 4th May 2022 St John's Church, Knutsford

49/001 Attendance

In attendance was the Town Mayor, Cllr Stewart Gardiner, Town Clerk, Adam Keppel-Green and 14 members of the public.

49/002 Welcome from the Mayor of Knutsford

The Mayor welcomed all those in attendance.

49/003 To note the minutes of the 2021 Annual Town Meeting

The minutes of the meeting were noted.

49/004 Open Forum

A member of the public spoke in relation to the Knutsford and District War Memorial Cottage Hospital stating residents have not given permission for its demolition, noted that she was organising an exhibition on the hospital in July and suggested the area should be designated as a Conservation Area.

A resident spoke in relation to the pruning undertaken on trees on St John's Avenue expressing dismay that it was permitted and that the Town Council did not object.

